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LEGISLATURE BEGINS PUBLIC HEARINGS ON GOVERNOR
EVERS' STATE BUDGET PROPOSAL THIS WEEK

The Legislature's Joint Committee on Finance (JFC) will hold the first
of four public hearings on the state budget on Friday, April 5, in
Janesville, WI, at the Pontiac Convention Center. The hearing starts
at 10:00 a.m. and will run all day. Janesville City Manager Mark
Frietag has been invited to welcome the committee to Janesville as
the first person to testify before the committee.

JFC will hold three other public hearings in April at the following
locations. Each hearing begins at 10:00 a.m.

April 10 -- Oak Creek -- Oak Creek Community Center, 8580
South Howell Avenue

April 15 -- River Falls -- UW River Falls University Center,
Riverview Ballroom #260

April 24 -- Green Bay -- UW Green Bay University Union, Phoenix
Room

TAKE ACTION: If you attend these hearings be sure to testify in
support of retaining the many items helpful to municipalities
included in Governor Evers' state budget proposal, including:

« 2% ($15 million) increase in shared revenue funding.




